
6th November 2020 
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
It has been lovely to see the children back at school this week. I am really pleased that we have more 
children in school and they are really enjoying spending time with other children…particularly those 
who have had a birthday this week! 
 
Year Group Email 
As you know we have set up an email contact address for each year group. I just want to clarify that 
this is for when a year group bubble is shut and self-isolating or when a child is self-isolating. This is 
for queries about the work that is being set. If you have any need to contact school at other times, 
please just use the usual admin email address. Thank you. 
 
Children in Need 
Next Friday is Children in Need and obviously this is going to look different this year. The focus for 
fundraising is around children’s mental health and organisations that support this. As we cancelled 
our dress-up day for Times Table Rock Stars, we thought we would join the two events and ask the 
children to dress up as a rock star for the day.  I hope that this means we can have a fun day, raise 
some money for a worthwhile cause and you will already have outfits ready! 
 
Reminder: Poppies are currently available to buy from your child’s class teacher for Remembrance 
Day next week  
 
Coats  
Please can the children bring a warm coat to school as we are trying to get the children outside for 
fresh air as much as possible. It is also important that children wear a jumper, as we need to keep 
windows open to ventilate classrooms to reduce risk of covid 19. 
 
Great opportunity to buy your books for Christmas at great prices!   
We will be running a Virtual Book Fair from Friday, 13th November until the end of the day, Tuesday, 
24th November online.  All books are priced at £2.50 and there is a Christmas craft range of items 
priced at £1.  You pay the company directly online and then the books will be sent to school with 
your child’s name and class on them in the week following the Fair.  Look out for information on how 
to access and purchase books in next week’s newsletter when the Fair will be open.  
 
Parents’ Evening 
Hopefully you will all have booked slots for parents’ evening next week. If you have not, then you 
will have been allocated a slot. It is a really good chance to catch up with your child’s new teacher 
and see how they are getting on in these tricky times. 
 
Bringing Wellies 
Thank you to the children who are bringing wellies when it is their turn on the field. We still need to 
use the field with the children in order to keep bubbles separate, so please can they bring wellies or 
boots that are suitable for playing on the grass and track. Thank you. 
 
 



6th November 2020 
 

Foundation and Year One  
If you are collecting from these classrooms, please can children from other bubbles not play with the 
equipment as we keep it separate to try to prevent any cross contamination. Thank you. 
 
Collecting Children 
Please can you ensure we have up to date contact details for who is collecting your child. They need 
to be a named contact. If someone is collecting from Nursery or Reception, they should be 16 or 
over. If collecting from years 1 to 4, they should be 14. Sometimes there will be exceptions that we 
are aware of due to specific circumstances. Thank you. 
 
 
 

WEEK 3 DINNER MENU (09/11/2020) 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Hot sausage roll Hot chicken and 
tomato pasta 

Pepperoni pizza 
slice 

Jacket potato with 
beans and cheese 

Fish fingers and chips 
with peas 

Hot veggie sausage 
roll 

Veggie pasta Margarita pizza 
slice 

NA Mozzarella sticks and 
chips with peas 

Carrot sticks and 
hummus dip  

Carrot and cucumber 
sticks 

Cucumber sticks 
and hummus 

Carrot and 
cucumber sticks 

Carrot sticks and 
hummus dip 

Shortbread finger 
Fruit pot 

Chocolate cookie 
Yoghurt pot 

Apple flapjack 
Fruit pot 

Bakewell slice 
Yoghurt pot 

Vanilla cookie 
Fruit pot 

 

 


